

## **MEMORANDUM**

To: Mary F. Savage Dunham, AICP, CFM, Assistant Director of Development Service

From: John Armstrong, P.E., Senior Utility Engineer

Date: May 10, 2021

Re: SP-21-03 - 1301 President Barack Obama Highway - Site Plan

Thank you for providing the above referenced the Site Plan Application. The Utility District <u>does not approve</u> the Site Plan Application with comments consistent with prior comments for SP-21-02. Please refer to the comments of April 23, 2021 for SP-21-02 - 1301 Barack Obama Highway Administrative Site Plan as follows:

- 1. The Utility District does not approve extending the length of the water main and existing backflow preventers further from the existing water main.
- 2. The Utility District does not approve the proposed installation of trees around the aforementioned water main.